
 

Appendix D 

 

 

YELLOW CARD 

 
‘Drinks Direct –256 High Street, Langley SLOUGH,  

SL3 8HA 

 
These premises have been subject of an application to Review the Premises Licence made by 
Thames Valley Police under Section 51 Licensing Act 2003 as the operators have failed to meet the 
Licensing Objectives under the Act. 
 
The Review application was heard by the Slough Borough Council Licensing Sub Committee on 26

th
 

April 2012 who have imposed tough new conditions on the licence as well as to issue the premises 
with a Yellow Card in accordance with Central Government Guidance, due to the seriousness of the 
incident highlighted as a warning that if a further review is necessary and matters have not improved, 
the premises licence may be revoked.   
 
Having carefully considered all the information submitted, the Sub-Committee decided that the 
following conditions be included on the premises licence:- 
 

1. The Premises Licence Holder is required to undertake the requirements of the Council’s can-
marking scheme. 

 
2. CCTV to be installed and recordings to be kept for 31 days (compliant with Home Office 

regulations) and made available upon the request of Thames Valley Police or the Licensing 
Authority. 

 
3. Staff to be trained on how to work the CCTV system where a staff member can download any 

potential evidence if required by Thames Valley Police or the Licensing Authority. 
 
The Sub Committee considered the conditions imposed to be necessary, reasonable and 
proportionate to address concerns relating to protection of children from harm. 
 

This notice is to be clearly and visibly displayed at the premises for a period of 12 months. 


